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The June 1986 meetin; of the Association of Enc;ilish Teachers in Korea will be 
held at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, June 18, at the Yonsei Univers i ty Forei;n 
Lan;uac;!e Institute. Followin; a su;;estion made at the May meetin;, we will 
be discussing the topic "Error Correction and Feedback in the EFL Classroom." 
This meetin; will provide an oooasion for AETI< members and others inte~ested 
in forei;n lanc;iua;e education to exohan;e views and learn from eaoh other. 

* * * 

The regular June issue of AETI< News has been delayed, but hopefully will be 
distributed by early July. Our apol6;i~i~ In lhe m~antime, if you have 
material to contribute for publication in the Newsletter, please brin; it with 
you to the June meetin; or send it to Dwi;ht Strawn, I<PO Box 740, Seoul 110. 

* * * 

C:t-.ian.g i n.g c:>£ t:he Gu:ard 

AETI< Vioe President Ruth Fischer and Secretary-Treasurer Robert Nis smat h wil l 
both be leavinc;i I<orea in June and have submitted t heir resi;nati ons . In 
aooordance with the Constitution and Bylaws, the Counc il is actin; to fill the 
vacancies thus created. (Look for an announcement in the June/July issue of 
AET_l<_ News.) Ne express O\.lr appreciation to Ruth crnd Bob for thelir untiring 
efforts and wish them the best as they leave one field of service f o r another . 

* * -14· 

Fa11 Sc:: l-.iedu1 e 

AETI< does not meet durin<;! the summer months. The firc;,;;t meetin; in the fall is 
scheduled for Saturday, September 13, at 2:00 PH at the Yonsei University 
Foreign Lanc;iuac:;!e Institute. Pl ease consult the April issue of ~El.I< News for 
the sohedul e of meet i nc;!s for the re_st of the year . 


